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October 1, 2024 

 

Mr. Drew Bohan 
Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

Dear Mr. Bohan, 

In accordance with Load Management Standards (LMS), each regulated entity is required to submit a list 
of cost-effective, LMS-compliant rates and programs to the 23-LMS-01 docket by October 1, 2024.  Per 
LMS regulations, Community choice aggregators (CCAs) shall provide at least one load flexibility program 
option that is cost-effective for each of their customers.  In addition, any rates and signals used by 
identified programs must be uploaded to MIDAS by CCAs and kept current. 

 

Currently, the only load flexibility program that Clean Energy Alliance (CEA) offers to residential 
customers is OhmConnect. This energy management program assists customers in lowering their 
electricity bills by reducing energy usage during peak times when it is most expensive.  OhmConnect 
fosters a community dedicated to smarter energy use, where saving energy directly translates into 
earning rewards when customers reduce their electricity usage during peak periods. 

 

It is important to note that CEA has recently become subject to the LMS regulations.  Consequently, we 
will submit our completed compliance plan for LMS regulations [20 California Code of Regulations section 
1623.1(a)(1)] to our board on April 1, 2025, as per the guidance provided by the California Energy 
Commission (CEC).  CEA will ensure that our current load flexibility program, as well as any additional 
qualifying programs developed between now and April 1, 2025, are included in this submission. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Fabick at efabick@thecleanenergyalliance.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

Emily Fabick, Regulatory Analyst 

Clean Energy Alliance 

efabick@thecleanenergyalliance.org 

(760) 209-6177  


